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December 24, 2019 

 

 

To:  All Bel Fuse Inc. customers 

 

From:  D. Giblin, Product Manager, Circuit Protection 

 

Subject:  Bel Fuse Series EOL 

 

Due to low sales volume, Bel will EOL the attached list of part numbers.  The Last 

Buy Date is June 30, 2020, with all orders to be completed and shipped by 

September 30, 2020.   

 

There are no replacements for these part numbers. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your usual Bel support person or me 

directly. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

 

Danny Giblin 

Circuit Protection Product Manager 

dan.giblin@belf.com 
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